

SNAPFINGER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

WRITTEN COMMUNICATION POLICY FY 2019 - 2020

Snapfinger is committed to frequent two-way communication with families about children's learning. Some of the ways you can expect us to reach you are:

- 1) Class newsletters to parents with a method to provide feedback.
- 2) Parent Portal
- 3) School/teacher websites
- 4) Parent-Teacher conferences
- 5) Emails to parents on student's progress
- 6) Text messaging, such as REMIND and Class DOJO
- 7) Phone calls
- 8) Snapfinger Monthly Newsletters
- 9) Robo Calls and School Messaging
- 10) Social Media Twitter@SnapfingerES, Instagram@SnapfingerES and Facebook@SnapfingerES